New anesthetist coming to PCHS

Certified anesthetist from Virginia begins practice at hospital on Aug. 1

By Jan Rahn

Managing Editor

A new certified registered nurse anesthetist (CRNA) has been hired and will begin practice at
Perkins County Health Services on Aug. 1.

Pamela L. Murphy CRNA from Chesapeake, Va., is retired from 25 years in the Navy and has
family ties in Hooper, Neb.

She is currently working for Portsmouth Anesthesia Associates.

For the full story, subscribe to our e-Editions for $29/year.

Call 308-352-4311 for details.
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